

Dear GPS Comm

memories. To that end, we are compiling a collection or stories from current and alumni parents, students and staff to share their GPS love!

Please take a moment to share with us, so we can share with others, why you love Gilbert Public Schools.

You can submit your story, in 400 words or less, via our website at www.gilbertschools.net/stories or mail or drop it off to:

Gilbert Public Schools Building B, 140 S. Gilbert Road Gilbert, AZ 85296 Attn: Stories

By submitting your story, you are granting permission for your story to be used, in whole or in part, for publication in print and digital works, as determined by Gilbert Public Schools.